Caroline O'Neill (' o7

From: Lilli Murdoch

Sent: 31 May 2018 22:42

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: NO RVR ENTRY/ Objection to the steam train in Robertsbridge
Lilli Murdoch

To whom it may concern,

I simply want to make an objection to the railway line from Robertsbridge to Bodiam.
Reasons being:

NO A21 CROSSING,

NO BUSINESS CASE

NO ENVIRONMENTAL DAMAGE

NO CONGESTION

NO INCREASED FLOOD RISK

NO COMPULSORY PURCHASE ORDER

Simply not acceptable.
Yours
Lilli Murdoch
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